

Interim Principal: Mr A Evans

Butland Road, Corby, Northants NN18 8QA

Telephone: 01536 430510

Email: admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org **Website:** www.corbyprimaryacademy.org

@CorbyPrimary

22 July 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Our menu is now open on ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) and is available for meal bookings to be made for your child returning to school on Monday 5th September 2022. Meals can be booked for the first three weeks in September and during the school holidays remaining weeks will open. Please ensure you check the dates when making bookings in order not to miss a week.

Reminder: Meal bookings have to be made by midnight Sunday for the week after, therefore if you would like your child to have a school meal on the first week back to school, this needs to be done by midnight on Sunday 28th August.

Please note that from September if your child is moving into Year 3, meals will now be chargeable at a cost of £2.40 per day (£12.00 per week). ParentPay will not update your child's new year group until 1st September 2022 and therefore you will not automatically be charged when you make a booking before this date. Any orders placed before this date will need paying for by clicking on 'Pay for other items' and adding credit to your child's 'Dinner Money' account. If sufficient money is not added, then your order will be cancelled, and a packed lunch will need providing for your child.

Kind regards

A. Evans.

Mr A Evans Interim Principal

The Corby Primary Academy is part of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies



